
Notice:  
This communication and any attachments may contain information that is 

PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL under State and Federal law and is intended 
only for the use of the specific individual(s) to whom it is addressed. This 

information may only be used or disclosed in accordance with law, and you may 
be subject to penalties under law for improper use or further disclosure of the 

information in this communication and any attachments. If you have received this 
communication in error, please immediately notify NYHIPAADESK@CSRA.COM or 
call 1-800-541-2831. Providers who do not have access to e-mail should contact 

1-800-343-9000.


